
Minister Dacic in talks with Deputy Foreign Minister of the Hellenic Republic
Friday, 21 December 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister/Minister of Foreign Affairs of Serbia Ivica Dacic talked to the Deputy
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic, Mr. Markos Bolaris, in the margins of the
meeting of the High-Level Cooperation Council between the Republic of Serbia and the Hellenic
Republic, which was held in Belgrade today.
  
In today's talks both sides discussed a number of issues of mutual interest and reached a high
level of agreement. In a friendly and constructive atmosphere views were exchanged on
concrete possibilities for the further promotion of cooperation between the two Foreign
Ministries.

FDPM/MFA Dacic informed his collocutor about a series of negative unilateral actions taken by
Prishtina, additionally hindering the continuation of the dialogue in the future.
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